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Current and prospective students are invited to attend Seneca’s Spring Open House on

Saturday, March 25 from 9 a.m. to noon. Activities will take place in person and virtually.

Discover new programs, meet Seneca experts, attend live presentations and explore our

campuses. Discover parts of Seneca you may not know about and learn what services and

supports are available to you.

Whether you’re looking to start your career, get ahead in your career or take a different

direction altogether, your journey begins here.

Register now!
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